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Preliminary Property Assessment Available 

 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE 

 

FY2023 Preliminary Property Assessments Ready 

 

 

The Swampscott Board of Assessors has conducted a comprehensive reassessment of all classes of 
properties in the Town of Swampscott as mandated by the Massachusetts Department of Revenue. 

 

 The D.O.R. has granted the Swampscott Assessors preliminary certification of the Fiscal Year 
2023 assessments.  The Assessor are Required to hold Public Disclosure of values prior to the final  
certification by the Bureau of Local Assessment. 

 

 The Public Disclosure will be conducted at the Office of the Board of Assessors at Swampscott 
Town Hall, 22 Monument Avenue, during normal business hours from October 31, 2022 to November 
11th.  Proposed FY2023 assessment will be available for review online at the town of Swampscott’s 
website:  https://swampscott.patriotproperties.com/default.asp 

 

 Town Hall Business hours are: 

8:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and 8:00 am to 7:00 pm on Wednesday. 

 

The Assessing staff will be available in their office to review and discuss values during the disclosure 
period.  Any questions pertaining to this disclosure may be directed to the Assessor’s office at 781-596-
8850.  Assessing office hours are 8:00 am to 1:30 pm Monday through Thursday.   
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